
Herb Rule – Passionate and Generous 
 

Herb Rule made the faithful and 
generous decision to support our 
Church’s ministries during his life 
and after his death through a 
planned gift.  He was passionate 
about our music program and 
continuing education for pastors in 
the area of preaching. In addition 
to practicing law, Herb was a public 
servant who was always ready for 

the next fight to help those less fortunate than he. 
 
He was a lifelong member and an ordained elder at our Church.  He was 
also a member of the Outreach Ministry for most of his adult life.  He 
was instrumental in the creation of Stewpot and volunteered for there 
for many decades.  He was an active volunteer for Family Promise, Bale 
Elementary School, and an active member of the church’s hospital 
visitation team.  Herb was also a dedicated member of our choir.  
 
Because of the Rule family’s passion for music, over three decades ago, 
he and his brother, Jim Rule, and their sister, Joan Campbell, 
established a music endowment in memory of their parents. This 
endowment has grown and added beautiful music to our All Saints 
service for many years.   
 
Many thanks to Herb for his passion to help others and our church’s 
ministries.   
 
 


